
  

 

           7/5/2021 

 

Dear Neighbors 

  

In an attempt to decrease the cost of essential correspondence to our residents, a 

committee has been formed to collect email addresses for those residents who are 

willing to receive emails instead of mail.   At the present time, the District pays 

approximately $80 for postage, paper, envelopes and copying fees whenever a 

correspondence is sent to the members.  

All emails will be protected and sent through BCC (blind copy) so that only the District 

of Chapman Beach Board members can use the email for official correspondence. 

 If you are willing to accept emails, please provide your email to either Brian Gooley 

(bgooleycb@gmail.com) or Pete Potter (beach0357@gmail.com).  If more than one 

family member would like to receive the emails, please provide all emails.   

If you have any questions, please contact Sue Potter at sjpot124@gmail.com   
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